
Strategic Planning Committee Charter 

The Strategic Planning Committee will oversee the strategic planning process necessary to develop a 
strategic plan for the ACLU of Minnesota.  The process will involve: 

 Identifying, interviewing and hiring a facilitator to help direct the strategic process, after 
consulting with the Executive Director about an appropriate budget and objectives for the 
facilitator; 

 Planning a process to engage appropriate stakeholders in the strategic planning process; 
including Union and Foundation Board members, the Executive Director, staff, and community 
stakeholders;  

 Reviewing the existing ACLU of Minnesota strategic plan and proposals to revise or add to it as 
part of the process and in consultation with the stakeholders identified above; 

 Drafting a new strategic plan for the ACLU of Minnesota to be submitted to the Union and 
Foundation Boards for approval; 

 Continuing to monitor and report on implementation of the strategic plan after it is adopted. 

 

 


